



February 6, 2018

Ms. Zoë Watson Superintendent Anglophone South School District 490 Woodward Avenue Saint John, NB E2K 5N3

Dear Ms. Watson:

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Anglophone South School District and for sending me a copy of the District Improvement Plan.

I appreciate the transparency of sharing the plan publicly on the ASD-S website. I am pleased to hear about the ongoing work to update the plan and I look forward to receiving it when it is completed.

Thank you for the work you do to support the students of the Anglophone South School District.

Sincerely,

Hon. Brian Kenny

Minister

C. Mr. Rob Fowler, DEC Chair, Anglophone South School District